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June 23, 2020 

Dear Caledonia School Community, 

June 22, 2020 Board of Education Meeting: 

Due to some technical difficulties with the live streaming portion of last night’s Board of Education meeting, we will 
restream the meeting tomorrow, June 24, 2020 starting at 6:30. The meeting video stream will be available on the district 
website at ​https://www.calschools.org/our-district/live-event/ 

Transition to Semester Schedules: 

Our school district will be transitioning from a Trimester scheduling system to a Semester schedule this coming fall. This 
information was presented during last night’s Board meeting and primarily impacts students in grades 9-12. All high 
school students and parents should expect to receive information from the high school administration by Monday that will 
explain the conversion to Semester scheduling. To ensure accuracy, will be asking all students to go through a brief 
rescheduling process.  

Community Town Hall Meeting Reminder: 

To keep our school community informed, CCS plans to conduct another Virtual Town Hall meeting on July 7, 2020 at 
6:30 p.m. This meeting will focus on the latest information regarding our fall Return-to-Learn plans, budgetary challenges 
and actions, bond progress update, and development of a district-wide equity committee. Again, you will receive a 
follow-up email in July as a reminder of the upcoming Town Hall meeting.  

Kent ISD Press Conference Information: 

Below is a link to Kent ISDs website with the KISA survey presentation and school re-entry recommendations (in both 
English and Spanish) that were shared at a virtual press conference earlier today. There is also a link to the Zoom 
recording of the event on the KISA website. We will be sharing our district specific results once they are made available. 

https://www.kentisd.org/parents--community/covid-19-resources/kisa-school-re-entry-plan/ 

Respectfully, 

Dr. Dedrick Martin 
Superintendent 
Caledonia Community Schools 
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